Brown in



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mr. Ed Stohs via Mr. George Gagon

FROM:

Tom Richardson

SUBJECT: Temporary Assignment of "Canterbury Center"

Dr. Elizabeth Stevenson of the Foreign Language Department has informed me that the department does wish to develop Canterbury Center as a French language program unit. Presumably this program will begin next fall.

As per discussions of the Space Allocations Committee, the basement and main floor of the Center are authorized for use by the Black Student Union on a temporary basis from this date until May 1, 1973, so that the Black Cultural Week program can be planned and conducted.

Would you please see that utilities and heating are restored to the Center building (not the adjacent dwelling) for the period specified. Keys should be issued to Mr. Malcolm Smith. He will be responsible to return the keys on or before May 1, 1973.

Thank you for your assistance.

TER:ss

cc: Dr. Armstrong

Mrs. Bush

Dr. Iiams

Dr. Raunio

Dr. Rolland

Mr. Smith

Dr. Stevenson

Mr. Surfus

Mr. Telin